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                                                                                                                                     2nd July 2025 

Dear Parent, 
 
As we experience warmer weather, we want to ensure that all of our children are 
safe, comfortable and are able to concentrate during the school day. We have, 
however, noticed that some children are choosing to keep their hoodies, cardigans 
and jumpers on, in the classrooms and during PE sessions, even when it is very hot. 
 
Please could you speak to your children about removing heavy layers of clothing such 
as hoodies, cardigans and jumpers during the hot weather or do not send your child 
into school wearing them on those days. 
 
A list of school uniform, including items that are suitable for hot weather can be 
found on the school website. 
 
Thank you for your continued support, 
 
 
Mrs N. Morgan 
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